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VENTURA COUNTY MUNICIPAL STORM WATER NPDES PERMIT (BOARD ORDER No. 00-
108; NPDES PERMIT No. CAS004002) – LETTER OF TRANSMITTAL 
 
Dear Mr. Pratt, et al: 
 
We are pleased to send you the final municipal storm water permit for the Ventura County  
(attached), which was adopted by the Regional Board at its meeting on July 27, 2000, pursuant 
to Division 7 of the California Water Code. Board Order No. 00-108 serves as your permit, 
under the National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES), for storm water 
discharges and urban runoff within Ventura County, and will expire on July 27, 2005.  
 
The Order requires the Ventura County Flood Control District, herein referred to as the Principal 
Co-Permittee, and other Co-Permittees to implement the NPDES Permit No. CAS004002, 
including the Monitoring and Reporting Program, Ventura Countywide Stormwater Quality 
Urban Impact Mitigation Plan (SQUIMP), and Ventura Countywide Stormwater Quality 
Management Plan (SMP). The first Annual Storm Water Report and Assessment, for the period 
July 1, 1999 through July 27, 2000, is due on October 1, 2000. The first Annual Monitoring 
Report is due July 15, 2001. 
 
Once again, we wish to thank you and your staff for their participation and assistance during the 
development and adoption of the permit for the Ventura County.  Should you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to call me at (213) 576-6605 or Dr. Xavier Swamikannu at 
(213) 576-6654. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Original signed by 
Dennis A. Dickerson 
Executive Officer 
 
cc: Jorge Leon, State Water Resources Control Board 
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 Marilyn Levin, Office of the State Attorney General  
 County of Ventura    Co-Permittee 
 City of Camarillo   Co-Permittee 
 City of Fillmore   Co-Permittee 
 City of Moorepark   Co-Permittee 
 City of Ojai    Co-Permittee 
 City of Oxnard    Co-Permittee 
 City of Port Hueneme   Co-Permittee 
 City of San Buenaventura  Co-Permittee 
 City of Santa Paula   Co-Permittee 
 City of Simi Valley   Co-Permittee 
 City of Thousand Oaks  Co-Permittee 
 Interested Parties on File 


